
REPORT ON FINANCIAL LITERACY CAMP 

The Financial Literacy Camp organized by the Reserve Bank of India in collaboration with the 

Students Cell was held on the 29th of April, 2022 at 12:00 pm in the College Seminar Room. 

There were two sessions, the first session was for the students, which was represented by the B 

Sc sixth semester students and the second session was for the teachers. The number of student 

participants was 50 and the number of teachers was about 11. During this camp RBI officials 

apprised the participants about the meaning of Mutual funds and their benefits, the different 

forms of online payments like Google Pay, UPI, NEFT, RTGS. The resource person explained 

about the limits of transactions that can be done with each mode of online payments and also 

enlightened the participants about UPI 123 a type of online payment that can be used on a feature 

phone and which has become a very popular mode of payment in Rural areas. The participants 

were also given valuable information on the steps to report a fraud in online transactions. The 

resource person also explained about the different types of online frauds like Phishing links, 

vishing calls, Juice jecking and also alerted the participants to never use free WiFi for any 

financial transactions. 

The talk was followed by a quiz for all participants where questions were asked based on the 

information provided. Participants were awarded a prize for giving the right answer. 

The RBI was also very generous to donate sports equipments to the Students Cell for the use of 

students which included a football, a basketball, a volley ball net, a volleyball, a pump. The 

program ended with the distribution of light refreshments to all participants.   

  



 

 


